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From: Bill Mulholland

Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 10:42 AM
To: Jessica Laroco

Subject: FW: Zoning Commission

copy

From: Eric S. Parker <ep@romanoparker.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2024 10:39 AM

To: Bill Mulholland <billm@eltownhall.com>; Joe Wren <jwren@indigo-land.com>
Subject: RE: Zoning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Bill-

| spoke with my client and they agree to grant an extension of the public hearing time limitations so that our Text
Amendment Application may be heard on May 2, 2024.

Thank you,

gf, S Pk~

Eric S. Parker, Esq.

Romano Parker & Associates
Attorneys & Counselors-at-Law
41 New Britain Avenue

Rocky Hill, CT 06067

p — 860.563.7482
f—860.257.3195
www.RomanoParker.com
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This message is intended for the use of the addressee and may contain confidential and privileged information from the law firm of Romano Parker & Associates.
Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication other than by the intended recipient is prohibited. Please do not forward or distribute without the
express consent of the sender. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies of the communication.
Thank you.

From: Bill Mulholland <billm@eltownhall.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 11:22 AM




